
 

 

From: Irwin, Graeme [mailto:graeme.irwin@environment-agency.gov.uk]  

Sent: 12 June 2014 09:56 

To: Mullineux, Philip 

Subject: FW: P133401/F at Land South of Penrhos Farm, Lyonshall, Kington, Herefordshire HR5 3LH 

 

Good morning Philip. 

 

I have looked at the revised documents that relate to EA remit (amended odour and 

noise assessment) and would have no further comments to make to my initial 

response. 

 

Regards. 

 

 

Graeme Irwin 

  

Senior Planning Officer - Sustainable Places 

Shropshire, Herefordshire, Worcestershire and Gloucestershire 

Environment Agency 

Direct Dial: 01743 283579 

Direct email: graeme.irwin@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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